
From: Vida, Brian M. <Brian.Vida@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 10:42 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Ethics Approval 
 

Hello Steve, 
 
Forgive me, but I forgot about sending the email on my return. I have returned from this 
training that I attending in my official capacity and all expenses were paid via the United States 
Secret Service/Department of Homeland Security. No honoraria was given to me during my 

trip.  
 
Trip details: 
National Computer Forensics Institute (NCFI) @ 2020 Valleydale Rd #209, Hoover, AL 35244. 
Training: Forensic Scripting Course (FSC 23-04). 
Dates: Sunday, June 25, 2023 To Friday, June 30, 2023 
 
 
Let me know if any other details are needed. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Brian Vida 
Area 4 Technology Center 
Chicago Police Department 
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